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March 27, 2020 

 

Dear FCCS community: 

 

This is an update based on Thursday’s “Stay at Home” order issued by Governor Bullock. 

 

The office and the building will be CLOSED beginning Saturday, March 28th and will 

remain CLOSED through Monday, April 13th. Friday, April 10 is Good Friday and April 13 was 

already scheduled as an Easter Holiday date. 

 

Reminder that due to the COVID-19 health concern, these absences will continue to be waived, 

because we are engaged in remote learning.  
 

Foothills will continue implementing teacher guided remote learning until further notice. 

 

Parents, I want to thank you for responding to this temporary transition, from classroom 

learning to remote learning, in a way that exhibits the Grace of our Lord! When I see how you 

are dealing with these unexpected challenges, all I can say is what a wonderful testimony to our 

community of the greatness of God’s love and strength in your lives. What an example you are 

being and are giving to the next generation of God-lovers. 

 

Likewise, our teachers are doing an amazing job and in many cases going above and beyond 

expectations. How blessed we are at Foothills to have such godly and professional educators! 

 

Thank you for all your encouragement, patience and prayer in this matter. Please let me know if 

you have any questions. 

 

Working for the Master teacher, 

 

 

 

David Culpepper, Head of School 

 

Psalms 121:1 & 2 

I will lift up mine eyes unto the hills, from whence cometh my help. 2 My help cometh from the Lord, 

which made heaven and earth. 


